See below

[image: image3.jpg]



[image: image1]
[image: image2.png]







Our newsletter is also available on our school website



Dear Parents,





Dear Parents,





Many thanks to all of  you for all your support with the Christmas Fayre. We were most grateful for all the donations and to the parents who assisted on the day.  We had a great turn out and we raised £2400 for our School Funds which was magnificent. 








Regards,


Maureen Simpson


Head Teacher














Dates for your Diary              


                         


    


Primary 1 Nativity   		Tuesday 16th December 2014	





Pr 1-3 Cinema Outing      Wednesday 17th December





Nursery Christmas Show    Wednesday 17thDecember





Pr 6 & 7 Pantomime Outing  Friday 19th December 





Primary 1 Enrolment       Week Beginning


                               12th January 2015 
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Parent Council





Santa will visit the children next week delivering selection packs purchased by the Parent Council. The Parent Council are also supplying ice cream to all the children at the Christmas Parties.























Christmas Parties








On the class party day the children will  attend a disco in the gym hall led by Mr Murphy Principal Teacher and Class Teachers. That day will be a non uniform day and the children can wear party clothes. Please check below which day your child’s class will be having a party.





Pr. 7	 	Monday 15th December p.m.





Pr. 5 & 6 	Tuesday 16th December p.m.





Pr 3 & 4    Wednesday 17th December p.m.





Pr 1 & 2     Thursday 18th December p.m.
































Primary 6





Both Primary 6 classes will visit  Nazareth House in Cardonald to sing to the residents on Monday 15th December in the afternoon.





























Primary 4 and 5





Well done to all the children in Primary 4 and  5 who performed so well at their show this Christmas. They all put such hard work into a marvellous performance. Many thanks to all the parents who attended the event. 





























Holiday Dates


                   


Christmas Holidays


* Please note that schools will close at 2.30pm on Friday 19th December.





School Closed Monday 22nd December 2014 


School reopens Monday 5th January 2015 





February Holiday


School closed on Monday 9th February 2015 


School closed on Tuesday 10th February 2015 


School closed on Wednesday 11th February 2015





Easter Holiday


* Please note that schools will close at 2.30pm on Friday 3rd April 2015


School closed Friday 3rd April 2015 


School reopens Monday 20th April 2015   


�May Holidays





School closed Monday 4th May 2015





School closed Thursday 7th May 2015





School closed Friday 22nd May 2015


School closed Monday 25th May 2015





Summer Holiday





School closes at 1pm on Wednesday 24th June 2015





 












































Pr 6 and 7 Pantomime Outing





Please ensure that your child wears his / her uniform on the day of the outing. This helps staff to easily identify our pupils in a busy public area. 

















Glasgow Council Lunch Arrears Policy





On some occasions children come to school without money for lunch. A lunch is provided and a standardised text created by the Council  is then automatically sent to the parent in the afternoon indicating an arrear. 





This payment must be made at the school office. If the money is put in the child’s account ( i.e. in the money box in the hall ) this cannot be transferred to the school office. Therefore, subsequent texts will be sent still indicating an arrear.





The clerical staff must adhere to the policy and are aware that it can cause parents confusion and indeed annoyance if the arrear money is not handed into the school office and further texts are sent out. 





If you require any further information regarding this please do not hesitate to contact the school. 














School Choir





The children have been singing at Silverburn to support the Prince and Princess of Wales Hospice and Morrisons to support the TEXT SANTA Appeal.


Yesterday they sang at COSTCO and raised £400 for our school funds. Well done to all the children. 

















